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Dear Families, 

 

 

Re:  School to be open from Monday 9th November 2020 subject to successful run-through 

tomorrow 

 

We are anticipating that we will be back open from Monday 9th November 2020.  This will be 

subject to successful run-throughs tomorrow to make sure that we can do so safely. 

 

I know that the closure tomorrow will be an inconvenience for many families, but I hope you 

understand our reasoning for having to close.  The staff who have to self-isolate are key 

support staff and not teachers so we are hoping that there will be as little disruption to 

learning as possible. 

 

I have been in discussion with the Health Protection Hub, Director of Education and Skills for 

Telford and Wrekin and our Chair of Governors and Vice Chair of Governors this evening so 

that they are aware of the situation at Burton Borough School. 

 

Please also see attached to the email a guide for your child on how to access their Teams 

lessons. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and patience.  I will update you again tomorrow. 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes and stay safe, 

 

 

 

 

Krissi Carter 

Principal 


